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Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning improvements along State Road (S.R.) 436 from 

north of Old Cheney Highway to north of University Park Drive in Orlando. This project proposes to repave the 

roadway and implement strategies to increase safety for all users along the project corridor.  

Safety improvements include speed management enhancements such as narrowing lane widths, placing a barrier 

curb, changing right turn movements in some areas, modifying driveways and installing traffic calming 

landscaping to help encourage slower driving speeds.  

The project will also focus on cyclist safety with separated and designated bicycle facilities, and special emphasis 

pavement markings. Additionally, protected intersection design opportunities are being evaluated that will help to 

separate vehicles from pedestrians and cyclists, extend the corner curbs to encourage vehicles to turn slower, 

and shorten pedestrian crosswalks. A midblock crossing with a Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon is also being evaluated 

at University Park Drive.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 
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Beata Styś-Pałasz, P.E  
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5418 
Beata.Stys-Palasz@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2023 $   1.8 million 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - summer 2023 $ 14.5 million 

*subject to change 
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